Seniors and their parents are invited to attend an evening event hosted by Seminole State College on
Tuesday, April 5, 2022 at 5:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m. in the Media Center at Lake Mary High School.

The event will begin with brief presentations from the following areas:

Summer Bridge Program (SBP): The SBP is designed specifically for 2022 high school graduates to help students easily transition into college
courses over the Summer Term, with no out of pocket costs!

Program Information
Students in the Summer Bridge program will take two classes during the Summer 2022 B Session, IDS 1107 First Year Experience
Flightpath: Chart Your Course and an additional course of their choosing between:

« ENC 1101 English |

+ SPC 1608 Speech Communication

+ HUM 2020 Experiencing the Humanities

+ AMH 2020 US History 1865-Present

Wayne M. Densch Program: The First-Generation Scholarship Program is available to first time in college, first-generation students who
demonstrate financial need, seeking an Associate in Arts degree. Receive $750 per semester (fall and spring) for up to two consecutive years at
Seminole State College.

Disability Support Services (DSS): The DSS office believes in accentuating the abilities of all students and is committed to providing academic
support services for persons with disabilities to ensure equal access for all. For more information: seminolestate.edu/dss

After the presentations, students can apply online for admission to Seminole State with the assistance of Admissions representatives.
By the way, there is no application fee!

Visit seminolestate.edu/summer-bridge for more information about the Summer Bridge Program.
Go Raiders!
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